
We are excited to announce that our 

augmented reality sandbox made a 

successful debut appearance at the end of 

2015 and has been utilized at several other 

schools and public events this year!  

This hands-on activity runs through a 

computer program and projector which 

changes contours in real time as you 

manipulate the sand.  It also has a rain 

simulator feature that adds virtual water to 

the landscape.  This provides an excellent 

way to educate students about topography, 

land forms and water movement.    

Presentations and material content can be 

tailored to meet your curriculum objectives. 
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The sandbox is currently available for in class presentations and we 

would simply request that teachers of the same grade level, and in the 

same building, coordinate with one another so the sandbox is used for 

multiple classrooms in one day due to the time it takes to set up the 

system.  A minimum of 2 weeks notice is required and will be 

scheduled on staff availability and education content. 
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2016 Envirothon Teams  

Look for our 

next teacher 

newsletter in 

late summer 

2016 

 

This year Fairfield County was 

once again represented well at 

the Area 5 Envirothon by two 

teams from Amanda-Clearcreek 

High School.  Out of a field of 

59 teams, representing the 17 

counties that make up our region, Amanda-Clearcreekôs Team #1 and Team #2 took home 1st and 3rd 

place respectively! 

Team #1 included students: Haley Bigham, Billy LôHullier, Josie Montoney, Michael Montoney and 

Trevor Young.  Team #2 was helmed by Bronowyn Cummings, Blair Farmer, Bryson LôHullier, Ruth 

McKnight and Jesse Schooley.  Serving as advisor, mentor and part-time den mother to these students 

was Amanda-Clearcreek educator Cindy Montoney. 

 
Both of these teams were qualified to advance to the two-day, State of Ohio Envirothon event being 

held this year at Bowling Green State University on June 13th and 14th.  Unfortunately due to summer 

vacation schedules for some of the team members, only one team will be sent to represent Fairfield 

County. 

 
The Envirothon is a competition held annually across the country that tests studentsô knowledge in four 

ecological subject areas: aquatics, forestry, soils/land use, and wildlife.  The Envirothon got its start in 

Pennsylvania in 1979, and expanded in 1988 to include teams from Ohio and Massachusetts in 

addition to the founding Keystone State.  It was in this year that the very first National Envirothon was 

held.  In the years since, the competition has expanded to include nearly every state as well as many 

Canadian provinces.  More than half a million students are involved with this event every year, and 

countless other volunteers, teachers, advisors and staff of cooperating agencies are also influenced. 

 
The Envirothon, like many other national competitions has multiple ñeliminationò rounds that teams 

must progress through to reach the main event.  The regional event consists of teams from each of the 

five SWCD ñareas.ò  Fairfield County is in Area 5 which, as previously mentioned, contains 17 counties 

located in the southern and central geographic region of Ohio.  The top four teams from each of the five 

areas are then invited to compete in the State Envirothon where the eventual winner will advance to the 

National level competition. 

While Amanda-Clearcreek has represented the county well these past two years, our office would like 

to see an increase in participation from other area schools as well.  If any high school educator would 

like to form a team and has any questions; do not hesitate to contact our office for more information. 
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Soils/Geology  

Beginning through Advanced soils (3-12) 

¶ Hands-on classroom presentations/outdoor land labs tailored to grades/

curriculum/testing 

¶ Envirothon and Soil Judging team practice assistance - classroom or in the field 

 

Engineering/Environmental  

Beginning through Advanced (3-12) 

¶ Water pollution model  

¶ Erosion model 

¶ Watersheds 

¶ Agricultural engineering practices 

¶ GIS technology 

¶ Topography 

 

Wildlife  

Beginning through Advanced (PreK-12) 

¶ Furs/prints/skulls 

¶ Ohio History 

¶ Aquatic ecosystems 

¶ Hunting and regulations (9-12) 

¶ Envirothon practice assistance 

 

Forestry/Trees  

Beginner through advanced (PreK-12) 

¶ Arbor Day - 5th grade tree giveaway 

¶ Tree ID 

¶ Invasive species 

¶ Envirothon practice assistance - classroom or in the field 

 

Farmland Preservation  

Available (9-12) 

¶ What is it?/economics behind 
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Educational Program Offerings  



We provide up to 2 college 

scholarships annually to graduating 

high school students.  Graduates 

must be going into an agricultural or 

natural resource field of study at a  

2-year or 4-year college program.  

A minimum college GPA is 

required to collect scholarship. 

 

The scholarship application is 

available on our website or at the 

guidance office in each Fairfield 

County school.  Applications are 

due March 31 each year. 

 

SWCD 5th Grade Tree  

Giveaway Reminder  

 

As part of our annual tree sale we offer one free white pine 

seedling to any 5th grade student attending school in 

Fairfield County. 

  

Interested 5th grade educators must simply contact our 

office and let us know how many students they currently 

have enrolled in their class and we will deliver the seedlings 

once we receive our annual tree sale shipment. 

 

Deadline for requesting trees coincides with the order 

requirements of our spring tree sale, and is generally around 

the 3rd week of March each year.  Our office will send out 

emails to all area 5th grade teachers in the spring to collect 

seedling requests for the 2016-2017 class. 

 

Pictured below is former Fairfield County student Tara 

Hubbard posing with her (now grown) pine tree seedling she 

received as a student some 30+ years ago.  So while these 

trees may be small upon delivery, they can reach impressive 

sizes. 

2016 SWCD 

Scholarship Winner  

Evan Smith, of Canal Winchester, 

was chosen to be the recipient of 

ou r  2016  annua l  co l l ege 

scholarship. 

Evan is a graduating senior at Canal 

Winchester High School and is also 

a member of the Bloom Carroll 

FFA.  He will be attending The 

Ohio State University ATI campus 

in Wooster and plans to enroll in the 

Livestock Sciences program with a 

major in Animal or Meat Sciences.  

Evan was also recently selected as 

an Ohio FFA officer at the 2016 

State FFA Convention. 


